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Newsletter 

 
March 2009  

 
Happy Birthday 

 
Ann Hayne March 5 

Marcy Petrini March 12 
Nancye McCowan March 24 

Hazel Howell March 26 
 
Dear Guild members: 
  
Just a short word about Small Expressions.  It is wonderful and shows all the interesting innovative things you 
can do with fiber.  If you did not make the opening, please stop by when you have time to view each and every 
chosen exhibit.  Or make plans to stay at the March meeting and view all.  Thank you, Marcy and Sharon for 
making is available to our area, you both did a wonderful job on the display. 
  
I will be out of computer touch for about a week, going to Birmingham to help daughter-in-love and son with 
new grandson, John Alexander Mayo, about 2 1/2 weeks old.  Think my job is going to be keeping older 
brother, Ian James Mayo, 19 months from playing too, too, hard with new brother.   
  
  
Off to Birmingham in the snow to see a sweet baby and his brother. 
  
Sandra Mayo, President. 
 
 
 
Minutes of February, 2009 meeting 
 

There are no minutes because the February meeting originally scheduled for Feb 21 was replaced with the 
opening of Small Expressions on February 24 at 5:30 pm at the Mississippi Crafts Center.  
 
March 21: Navajo techniques on the tapestry loom by Nancy Landrum. Downstairs at the Craft’s Center.  
 
Remember: White Elephant at March meeting!!!!!! 
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A note from Marcy: 
 
I would like to add thanks on behalf of HGA for the CWSG support of the Small Expressions exhibit. 
 
Shearing time is just around the corner. Terry has updated the website with Carolyn  
Campbell's pictures of the 2008 Sheep to Shawl and a link to the 2008 Sheep  
to Shawl Picasa site by Katey Carter. Check out the website: http://www.cvillewsg.com/. 
 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
Check for $70 for mail box rent. 
Ending balance =  $2903.80 
 
Carolyn Campbell, Treasurer 
 
Remaining CWSG PROGRAMS   08-09 
 
April 18: expanded Sheep to Shawl:  shearing, washing, dyeing, carding, spinning, warping and weaving, 
sequenced and with visuals.  Patricia Holmberg will bring her sheep.  On the porch and outside at the Craft’s 
Center 
 
May 16: felting woven scarves by Winki Allen.  On the porch at the Craft’s Center.  
 
ALL GUILD MEETINGS: 
Guild Meetings are held on the third Saturday of 
every month (September through May) at 10:00 
a.m. at the Mississippi Crafts Center Library 
 
CWSG Board Meeting will start at 9:00 during 
the regular Guild schedule unless otherwise 
notified by President. 
 
Bring a snack lunch, drink, and other 
refreshments you might like during the day, and 
plan to spend the afternoon as well so that you 
may participate in the program. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2008-2009 
 
PRESIDENT 
Sandra Mayo 
redhillsweaver@mchsi.com 
(662) 803-3890 
 
VICE PRESIDENT 
Winki Allen 
wkallen@mississippi.net 
(601) 482-4986 
 
SECRETARY/NEWSLETTER EDITOR 
Gio Chinchar 
giodc43@hotmail.com 
(601) 366-8837 
 
TREASURER 
Carolyn Campbell 
dcbdan@aol.com 
(601) 853-4714 
 
LIBRARIAN/HISTORIAN 
Beverly Milner 
riverfaerie@excite.com 
601-664-2125 
 
Ex Officio 
Sharon Williams 
swilliams@dunavant.com 
(662) 233-2990 
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